
 
September 8, 2025 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Leah Mohr 
Executive Secretary 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

 

 
RE: IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION BY PHILIP WIND PARTNERS, 

LLC FOR ENERGY FACILITY PERMITS OF A WIND ENERGY FACILITY 
AND A 230 KV TRANSMISSION FACILITY IN HAAKON COUNTY, SOUTH 
DAKOTA FOR THE PHILIP WIND PROJECT 
Docket EL 25-029 

Dear Ms. Mohr: 

In connection with the above-referenced matter, enclosed please find the following 
documents: 

 
1. Replacement Appendix A, Figure A-3 – Transmission Line Drawings; and  

 
2. Certificate of Service. 

 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
FREDRIKSON & BYRON, P.A. 
 
/s/ Lisa M. Agrimonti 
 
Lisa M. Agrimonti 
Direct Dial:  612.492.7344 
Email:  lagrimonti@fredlaw.com 
 
 

 

 


